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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Greetings in the precious name of our God and Saviour Jesus Christ.

Indeed, it is great privilege to greet you in the new month.  I am writing this message with a thankful 

heart for God's immense mercy on us in the month of May, 2015. Each day we are experiencing the 

wonderful ways of God's protection and care in the life of Snehatheeram. In other words, we are 

experiencing our God who supplies all our needs according to God's riches in glory by Jesus Christ.

The VBS was just over and the children were in the mood of a pleasure trip. Though the children were 

demanding the same for the last two years, it was impossible for Snehatheeram as we were fighting for 
ndboth ends to meet. By God's grace we could go with our children for a one day trip on 2  May 2015 to 

Thiruvananthapuram. 9D theatre, Magic planet and Kovalam beach were the picnic spots. It was a time 

of rejoicing in God. St. Johns Mar Thoma Church, London supported  us for the same.’

th The computer education and career guidance programme for  girls started on 4 May 2015 and 
th

continued till 16  May 2015. 13 students participated in the course. They enrolled for the government 

examination which will be held in July. It was time to know each children closely and guide them in 

their career. They established good relationship with Snehatheeram. The students could participate in 

the fellowship meeting at Manjalummudu and the Sunday school anniversary of Kulasekharam which 

was organised at Snehagiri. Children enriched both meetings with their special performances. The 

programme is sponsored by St. Johns Mar Thoma Church, London.

As the school opening is in June, we had to arrange the education support for the school children. By the 

grace of God, Mr. Jaison Cherian (North shore area prayer group, Trinity MTC, Houston) collected 

money from the prayer group for the same . We could arrange the support for 85 children. We thank 

Rev. Kochu Koshy Abraham , Mr. Jaison Cherian, North Shore area prayer group and the church for the 

same.

The family fellowship meetings were arranged this month also. The Manjaummudu fellowship was on 
th th

9  may 2015 and Mannanthala fellowship was on 19  may 2015. Rev. Dr. K.A  Abraham was the chief 

guest of Mannanthala fellowship.Children of Snehatheeram participated in both meetings and 

enriched the fellowship with special programmes. Mr. Tony Thomas , Ms. Feba Mariam Abraham 

visited the fellowship and presented special songs. Fellowship meal and nutrition kits were distributed 

after the meeting.

We thank God Almighty and all our supporters for your love and care.

Yours in Christ.
Shaiju achen

Director's Desk

30th May 2015
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The VBS was just over and the children were in the 
mood of a pleasure trip. Though the children were 
demanding the same for the last two years, it was 
impossible for Snehatheeram as we were fighting for 
both ends to meet. By God's grace we could go with 

nd
our children for a one day trip on 2  May 2015 to 
Thiruvananthapuram. 9D theatre, Magic planet and 
Kovalam beach were the picnic spots. It was a time of 
rejoicing in God. St. Johns Mar Thoma Church London 
supported  us for the same.

Dear father, 
njangal thirike santhiyude veetil 
ethi.Nale njangal veettil pokum. 
Kunjungalkku othiri santhosham 
aayi.Njan ethra vicharichalum ente 
makkale inganeyonnum 
santhoshippikkan kazhiyilla. Ellathinum 
nanniyondu. Thank u very much.

Lainamol 

SMS from a mother
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&Heartfelt gratitude to
St. Johns Mar Thoma Church,

London

The computer education and career 

guidance programme for  girls started 
th thon 4 May 2015 and continued till 16  

May 2015. 13 students participated in 

the course. They enrolled for the 

government examination which will be 

held in July. It was time to know each 

children closely and guide them in 

their career. They established good 

relationship with Snehatheeram. The 

students could participate in the 

fellowship meeting at Manjalummudu 

and the Sunday school anniversary of 

Kulasekharam which was organised at 

Snehagiri. Children enriched both 

m e e t i n g s  w i t h  t h e i r  s p e c i a l  

performances.he programme is 

sponsored by St. Johns Mar Thoma 

Church London.

He makes the whole 
body fit together 

perfectly. 
As each part does its 
own special work, it 
helps the other parts 

grow, 
so that

 the whole body is 
healthy and growing and 

full of love.

He makes the whole 
body fit together 

perfectly. 
As each part does its 
own special work, it 
helps the other parts 

grow, 
so that

 the whole body is 
healthy and growing and 

full of love.
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The family fellowship meetings were arranged this 
th

month also. The Manjalummudu fellowship was on 9  
th

may 2015 and Mannanthala fellowship was on 19  may 

2015. Rev. Dr. K.A  Abraham was the chief guest of 

Mannanthala fellowship.Children of Snehatheeram 

participated in both meetings and enriched the 

fellowship with special programmes. Mr. Tony Thomas , 

Ms. Feba Mariam Abraham visited the fellowship and 

presented special songs. Fellowship meal and nutrition 

kits were distributed after the meeting.

FAMILYFAMILY
FellowshipFellowship

As all of us reflect the glory of the Lord with 
unveiled faces, we are becoming more like him 
with ever-increasing glory by the Lord's Spirit.

Reflecting God’s glory through fellowship
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As the school opening is in June, we had to arrange the 

education support for the school children. By the grace of 

God, Mr. Jaison Cherian (

collected money from the prayer 

group for the same . We could arrange the support for 85 

children. We thank Rev. Kochu Koshy Abraham , Mr. 

Jaison Cherian, North Shore area prayer group and the 

church for the same.

North shore area prayer group, 

Trinity MTC, Houston) 

Education Aid
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